
 
 

CLYDE COMMUNITY CENTER EVENTS 
JANUARY 2018 

 
SUN-7th   CLYDE JAM, 2-5 PM, NOTE DATE & TIME.  

      Hosts:  Tom Spicer & John Ingham, 532-6365  

   or 583-4162. 

SUN-7th  CLYDE SING-A-LONG, 5-8PM. 

  Hosts:  Gretchen & Tom Spicer, 532-6365.  

MON-8th  4-H MEETING, 6:30PM, 

       Leaders: Judy & Art Temby, 583-4548. 

TUE-9th   TOWN BOARD MEETING, 7PM.  

MON-15th MLK DAY OF SERVICE, Noon-4PM + supper. 

  Host:  Tom Spicer, 532-6365. 

SAT-20th OPEN BASKETBALL, 7-9PM.  

  Host: Ron Hanson, 583-2911. 

SUN-21st CLYDE CONVERSATIONS—Seize the Night:   

  Becoming a Stargazer with John Heasley, 4PM. 

  Hosts:  Charlotte & Mike Smith, 532-2849. 

         

        Scroll down for MORE… 

 



MORE 
 
IF YOU CALL 911, confusion can arise about where you, the caller, is 
located.  The call can mistakenly be relayed to all kinds of distant places 
including Baraboo and Richland Center.  If you call, it would help clarify 
the situation and get the emergency sevices to you more quickly if you 
mention that you are calling from Clyde Township in Iowa County. 

* * * * * 
RESIDENT PRESENTS  AT LIBRARY   (Submitted by Doris Green)  
"Finding and Sharing Family Stories," is scheduled for the Spring Green 
Community Library, on Saturday, January 6, from 1 to 2:30 p.m. 
Talk/discussion on gathering and telling family history stories, with author 
Doris Green. She will also sign copies of her new book, "Elsie's Story: 
Chasing a Family Mystery," which will be available for purchase. The book 
is available now at Office Market in Spring Green and Arcadia Books. It 
can be ordered online from the publisher: http://henschelhausbooks.com/ 
and a Kindle version is available on Amazon. 

* * * * * 
CLYDE JAM  will be meeting on the first Sunday, January 7 from 2-5PM. 
All Musicians and listeners are welcome.  Come jam with us.  (The Jam 
usually meets on second Sundays from 2-4PM & will return to that 
schedule in February.)  Call John Ingham, 583-4162 or Tom Spicer, 532-
6365 for more info. 

* * * * * 
CLYDE SING-A-LONG,  January 7, 5-8 PM.  In conjunction with 
Wisconsin Public Radio and the show “Simply Folk,” join in the Clyde Sing-
A-Long.  Enjoy singing old favorites and learning new songs (printed lyrics 
provided) Food will be provided but bring something if you wish.  This was 
a well-attended and fun event last year.  Call Tom or Gretchen Spicer for 
more info at 532-6365. 

* * * * * 
SERVICE DAY AT CLYDE COMMUNITY CENTER on the occasion of 
Martin Luther King Jr. Day, January 15.  We’ll be doing a lot of deep 
cleaning and small maintenance projects.  (If you have suggestions for 
needed maintenance, please call Tom Spicer at 532-6365.)  We’ll work 
from noon until 4PM, followed by a short presentation/discussion and a 
free supper.   



* * * * * 
OPEN BASKETBALL meets every third Saturday of the month from 7-
9PM through April 21.  All ages and abilities are welcome to come shoot 
baskets or play a pick-up game.  Ron Hanson hosts—call him at 503-2911 
with questions. 

* * * * * 
CLYDE CONVERSATIONS—Seize the Night: Becoming a Stargazer, 
January 21, 4PM.  Dark night skies are one of Clyde’s treasures.  Local 
astronomer John Heasley has been looking up at the night skies for years 
and will help us learn to explore the magic of the night skies over Clyde.  
For more information, call Charlotte & Mike Smith at 583-2849.  Children 
are welcome! 

* * * * * 
UPCOMING CLYDE CONVERSATIONS 
March 11—Wings over Clyde—Emily Landmann & Friends.  
May 20—Clyde Prairies:  Panel Discussion and Tour—John & Peggy 
      Traver, Brittany Pierpont, Nate Humphreys-Loving and Katie 
      Abbott.  

* * * * * 
CHILI/CHICKEN NOODLE SOUP DINNER is March 18—mark your 
calendar. 

* * * * * 
HIGHWAY SAFETY  Please be sure to check following as well as on-
coming traffic when making a left turn into the Community Center 
driveway to be sure there is no one passing as you get ready to turn. 

* * * * * 
FIND US ON FACEBOOK @ClydeCommunity Center. 
	

Hope to see you at Clyde Events! 

 
	
	 	 	 	 	 	 	 	  
 
 
 
 


